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Senator Robach and Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet
Launch “From One Closet to Another” Coats for Kids Drive

       - Gently Worn Winter Clothing Being Accepted Through December 13th-

Senator Robach and Greece Ecumenical Closet are proud to announce “From One
Closet to Another”, a Coats for Kids Clothes Drive taking place until Friday,
December 13th.  Gently worn articles are being accepted, and all clothing will be
donated to the Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet.

Senator Joe Robach said, “This is a great time to clean out your closet and provide
gently worn winter articles of clothing to the less fortunate.”

If you have items to donate, you can drop off clothing at either of the following
locations:

Office of Senator Joseph E. Robach
2300 West Ridge Road



Rochester, NY 14626
Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet
500 Maiden Lane
Rochester, NY 14616
Monday-Saturday 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.

“The Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet is in great need for winter coats, hats,
gloves, mittens, and boots in all sizes for both boys and girls,” says Mickey Corsi,
chairperson of Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet.

For more information, click the link below or call Paula Kosiorek at (585) 225-3650 or
Mickey Corsi at (585) 227-2133.


